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Monitoring and Program Effectiveness, April 2020 
 

Monitoring Activities  
• Monitoring schedule for the year is in progress. Districts who are doing self-monitoring are in two 

timeframes. The second timeframe was January 13 - February 7, 2020.  

• SEA supervisors have been involved in completing verification of required documentation for districts 
who have been monitored. This has been done via desk audit and in-district. 

• Assisted in the annual desegregation monitoring for Garland County. 
 

Program Effectiveness 
• SEA supervisors are working with various DESE teams to provide professional development this 

summer. We are working with the Assessment team and the English Speakers of Other Languages 
(ESOL) teams. 

• SEA supervisors attended the Arkansas Mental Health in Education (ARMEA) conference. 

• Supporting districts as they implement AMI days during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 


